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On May 29, Governor Hickenlooper signed the new Colorado Privacy & Cybersecurity Law that affects

virtually all companies doing business in Colorado. This new law takes effect on September 1, 2018,

and is one of the most stringent data privacy laws in the country. If you have a business that does

business in Colorado, then this is a law you MUST be familiar with. 

Please join Danielle Urban of Fisher Phillips and Mitch Tanenbaum of CyberCecurity, LLC for a one

hour webinar that will teach you everything you need to know about this important new law. 

This webinar will cover:

A quick history of the law and the people who made it happen

What the law says

What the law means to you and your business

Penalties and consequences for non-compliance

Speakers:

Danielle Urban, Partner, Fisher Phillips

Mitch Tanenbaum, Partner, CyberCecurity, LLC

Click here to view the recording.

Questions? Please contact Kelsey Crews.

      

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/danielle-s-urban.html
https://www.cybercecurity.com/about/
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7447143279306605057
mailto:kcrews@fisherphillips.com?subject=Webinar:%20New%20Colorado%20Privacy%20&%20Cybersecurity%20Law%20-%20June%2021
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